
From: Bill White
To: EFSEC (EFSEC)
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]EFSEC Hop Hill Application Notice - Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe
Date: Thursday, January 19, 2023 8:26:25 AM

External Email

Good Morning Ms. Bumpus,
 
Thank you for providing the Lower Elwha Klallam EFSEC ‘s plans to engage the Lower Elwha Klallam
Tribe in Tribal consultation on the solar energy development near the town of Prosser, Washington
in Benton County. On this project the Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe must defer to the principal Tribe for
this location The Confederated Bands and Tribes of the Yakama Nation. I noticed from your letter
that you referred to me as Chairman Bill White this is incorrect. I am the Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe’s
Archaeologist/THPO. The Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe is located on its ancestral lands along the
southern shores of the Strait of Juan de Fuca in Washington State near the city of Port Angeles.
Thank you again for your interest in engaging in Tribal Consultation under section 106 of the
National Historic Preservation Act (NHPA). Are you by chance related to a Mike Bumpus of Columbia
Basin College?
 
háʔnəŋ cən há
Thank-you,
 

 
Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe
2851 Lower Elwha Road
Port Angeles, WA 98363
 
William S.White
(he/him/his)
Tribal Archaeologist MA, RPA
Cell: 360.460.1617
bill.white@elwha.org
 
This e-mail is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed and those on the Cc list. and
may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure under
applicable law and intended only for the use and protection of the Lower Elwha Klallam Tribal
Reservation.  Do not forward this email without expressed permission from the sender.  If you
have received this email in error, please immediately notify me by return e-mail and delete this from
your system. If you are not an authorized recipient for this information, then you are prohibited
from any review, dissemination, forwarding or copying of this e-mail and its attachments. Thank

mailto:bill.white@Elwha.org
mailto:efsec@efsec.wa.gov


you.
 
 
 

From: EFSEC (EFSEC) <efsec@efsec.wa.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 6:07 PM
To: Bill White <bill.white@Elwha.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]EFSEC Hop Hill Application Notice - Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe
 
*****CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.*****
Good afternoon,
 
Please see attached.
 
Thanks,
 
Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
 
 


